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Welcome to the second issue of “The GACC Newsletter”!!  In this edition, the 
GACC Board wanted to highlight tournament winners, give shout-outs to 
volunteerism “above and beyond”, and spotlight notable accomplishments of 
its members over the preceding month. Please continue to submit personal 
achievements or good fortunes of your GACC friends or playing partners to 
any Board member so that collectively we can applaud their efforts. 
 

“Bring on the Bling” Tournament  
Low Gross Winners:  Low Net Winners:             Closest to the Pin Winners: 
   Judy Long              Mary Ann Prevost              Hole #8:  Laurie Sprecher 
   Kathy Cornforth                           Corrie McCorkle               Hole #16:  Diann Moreland 
   Mary Baughman     June Roettger 
   Charlotte Fink      Cathy Heine 
 

**Winner of the “Most Blinged Out” Award**: 
          Stacy Gamrat 
 
If you see these lovely ladies on the course, congratulate them on their achievement!! 
 

Edward Jones Closest to the Pin Shootout (Hole #16) 
                Grand Prize Winner:  Matt Johnson 
                    Second Place: Austin Welch 
                    Third Place:  Ray Naramore 
                Fourth Place:  Jamozzy Skenandore  
               Runners Up:  Bracket 1:  Nick Walker 
                  Bracket 2:  Jim Lebert 
                  Bracket 3:  Lee Nightingale 
                  Bracket 4:  George York 
 
 *Thanks to the LeBlancs, The Pub, Laurie Oates & Judy York for their volunteer work*  
PS: We have been told that the winning gentlemen are available for short iron lessons… 
 

Notable Achievements by GACC Members in May  
1. Bill Todd for donating patio furniture for the Pavilion 
2. Babs DePalermo (Joe’s wife) for the donation of a Voice Amplifier: 


